Fat Boar pub group has taken on Ruthin restaurant site

Sign up to FREE email alerts from <u>BusinessLive</u> — <u>National</u> — <u>our round-up of the headlines that matter every morning</u>Invalid EmailSomething went wrong, please ______ain later.Subscribe

We use your sign-up to provide content in ways you've consented to and to improve our understanding of you. This may include adverts from us and 3rd parties based on our understanding. You can unsubscribe at any time. More info
Thank you for subscribingWe have more newsletters Show meSee ourprivacy notice

A pub group has taken on a North Wales restaurant site that closed over the pandemic.

On the Hill in Ruthin shut over the Covid crisis with the owners setting up an outside catering and home delivery service.

Now though the restaurant will reopen under the Fat Boar brand after the pub group took on the site.

READ MORE:Welsh hotel occupancy rates at 'record highs' over the summer

They will revamp the building to fit with their style before opening.

Fat Boar owner Rich Watkin said: "The restaurant was up for sale and we made an offer two months ago and have now picked up the keys, which is pretty quick.

"The building is in a very good condition as it's been well maintained but we will make some changes to make it fit with the way we operate.

×

The Fat Boar, Mold (Image: Mark Williams)

"We will draw up those plans in the next couple of weeks, we aren't putting a timeline on when we'll open as we want to get this right rather than rush and bodge it."

Read More

Related Articles



£30m Gwynedd hotel scheme to start in March with Bespoke

BusinessLive

set to operate the new site

Read More

Related Articles



Hospitality group confirm North Wales holiday park for new restaurant brand

NorthWalesLive

He added: "It's slightly smaller than our current sites but we still think we'll have 10 full time and 10 part time staff here so that is another boost for the area."

Rich said he thought Ruthin was a good fit with the Fat Boar brand and said they were ambitious about the expanding further.

But he added: "We won't jump into taking a site, with this we will have opened three places in seven years so we don't rush into anything.

"There isn't a target to open sites but if a site is right, like this one, then we'll look at it."

Their existing sites have been hugely successful and they are rebounding well from hospitality lockdowns — as well as opening a function venue at Maesgwyn Hall in Wrexham.

Rich added: "People have been great and Christmas is already looking really good."

Want more news like this? Sign up to the Business Live newsletter

Read More

Related Articles

×

Work finally restarts on rat infested Wrexham housing

BusinessLive

estate abandoned in financial crash

Read More

Related Articles



New flood maps reveal parts of North Wales most at risk

